

Friday 19th March 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Relationships, Sex and Health Education on Parent Consultation – feedback

We recently invited you to complete our RSHE (Relationships, sex and Health Education) Parent Consultation and would like to thank you for taking part. The purpose of the consultation was to gather feedback on our RSHE curriculum and draft policy in order to further improve our provision.

The outcome of the consultation has informed us to take the following additional measures:

- Year group specific communication will be sent prior to delivery of curriculum content for the 'Changing Me' unit which focuses on Growing and Changing. We hope that this will enable parents to support learning and conversations that might occur at home, following any teaching.
- Recommended books on puberty and growing up will be signposted on the Academy website to further support discussions at home.
- Curriculum coverage for each year group will remain available to parents on the Academy website.

The consultation also provided the opportunity for parents to ask questions or make suggestions on any changes or additional content which could be made to our curriculum. The responses to specific questions can be found on the academy website under our curriculum page.

Finally, if there are any parents/carers or extended family members who either have links to or are professionals themselves within any of our topics, we would love to hear from you!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Evans Vice Principal